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26 Broadway 
New York

January 6, 1916

Dear Mr. King:

Thank you for your letter of December Slat, eroloelng 

the letter from Mr. Byan. I shall be glad, to read hie 

letter, and to advise you If there Is anything here that 

I think would be of Interest to you.

Tours sincerely,

Mr. W. L. Mackenzie King, 
The Roxbo rough,

Ottawa, Canada.

P.S., - Do you get The Survey and hare you seen the 

Issue of that publication for December 18th, containing 

the first of a series of articles by John A. Fltoh, on 

the Industrial Relation Commission reports?

I.L.L.
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